
 

CRAZY QUILT 250
“Out of Many Pieces...One Cloth”

A Community Quilting Project to Mark 
Leverett’s 250th Anniversary  

Community members are invited to create an 9” cotton crazy quilt square.

Instructions and supplies will be available if needed.
“Sewing Circles” will be held at the Library 1st Tuesdays, 6;30pm; Wednesdays 10am, weekly  

North Leverett Baptist Church, Fridays 6:30pm, starting November 8, 2024

Finished squares will be due on Monday, January 13, 2025
 at the Library or Town Hall

The quilt will be sewn together January - March 2025 by volunteers.

Raffle tickets will be sold to benefit the 
Leverett Elementary School Art and/or History Projects.

The finished quilt will be raffled 
at Leverett’s 251st Birthday Party, March 8, 2025.

Questions?
Call or email - 
Carol - (413) 367-2470
Susan - (212) 233-4664
<susan.mareneck@gmail.com>

Donna - (978) 793-0835
<dlz2907@gmail.com>


